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IOWA PUBLIC INFORMATION BOARD MEETING — JUNE 2023 
 
Meeting.  The Iowa Public Information Board met on July 20, 2023, at the Wallace State Office Building 
in Des Moines. 
 
The Board took the following actions: 

• Dismissed Cases.  The Board dismissed eight complaint allegations.  Two of the dismissed 
allegations were found to have had probable cause but were dismissed after recommended actions 
were met by the defendants.  The Board found that the dismissed cases were either legally 
insufficient or did not fall under the Board’s jurisdiction pursuant to Iowa Code chapters 21 and 22.   

• Accepted Cases.  The Board accepted one complaint allegation against the Page County Board of 
Supervisors.  Page County was accused and found in violation of not adhering to Iowa Code chapter 
21 when the Board of Supervisors failed to provide an agenda or appropriate notice of their meeting 
discussing the levy of a jointly managed drainage ditch in Page County.  

• Reviewed Reports.  The Board was provided one final report regarding a complaint against the City 
of Zearing and was provided two reports on ongoing cases involving the Vinton City Council and the 
Tama County Auditor, respectively.  

 
Next Meeting.  The Board’s next meeting will be held on August 17, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. in the Wallace 
State Office Building in Des Moines.  
 
LSA Staff Contact: Molly Kilker (515.725.1286) molly.kilker@legis.iowa.gov 
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